
  

 
 

 

December 16, 2022 

 

 

RE:  NO DISINFECTANT NOTICE  

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

As part of Corix’s public awareness program for the Lindell Beach water system, this 

notice is a reminder to all customers that the water supplied by the Lindell Beach water 

system is not treated with chlorine disinfectants.  

 

As a customer of the Lindell Beach water system and per Section 13 of the applicable 

tariff and your service application: 

 

1. You have accepted the potential health risks associated with consuming water that 

is not treated with disinfectants to any person (“Water Consumer”) consuming 

water supplied by the Water System at your premises; and 

 

2. You are responsible for making any such Water Consumer aware that the water 

supplied by the Lindell Beach water system is not treated with disinfectants. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Corix Customer Care at 1-888-

200-5357. 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Corix Customer Care Inc. 

1160-1188 Georgia St. W 

Vancouver, B.C.  V6E 4A2 

1-888-200-5357 

customercare@corix.com 
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